

## Michael Koszalka

Director West Allis Public Library mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8534

December 27, 2022

Bill Radonski 7822 W. Manitoba St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Bill,

It was a pleasure spending some time with you a couple of Thursday's ago and meeting your daughter Gail as well. Hearing how committed you remain to the community and knowing how much good you've done to help so many is inspiring!

In the same vein, the \$10,000 gift that you presented to the West Allis Public Library will benefit many in the community and help bolster the quality services we continue to aspire to every day.

You have been a wonderful advocate and friend of the library in the past, and your most recent gift, and offer to possibly find additional donations through the Lions Club in the future, exemplifies a rare quality of commitment to a community in need.

We are close to completing the order for the plaque that will have the inscription you requested included. I think installing that plaque in the main entrance atrium of the library will be a good spot as it is the most travelled area of the building where many can view it. Additionally, a smaller plate will be placed in the display case with other donors throughout the years.

Thank you very much Bill for your kind, dedicated and generous considerations. Through your gracious gift, many will benefit!

With sincere gratitude,

Michael Koszalka, Director West Allis Public Library

cc: West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees